
 

 

 
 

April 2025 
 
 
Dear Oak Class Parents, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of some important changes that will 
take place at our school starting from the beginning of the Summer Term. 
 
We are pleased to announce that Mrs. Simister will be taking on the role of the school’s Special 
Educational Needs and Disabilities Coordinator (SENDCO) and Inclusion Manager. This is an 
exciting opportunity for Mrs. Simister to continue supporting our school community, ensuring 
that all students have the appropriate support to thrive. 
 
As a result of this new role, Miss Pugh will be taking over as the class teacher for Oak Class. 
Miss Pugh already knows the children very well, as she currently teaches them on Wednesday 
afternoons. We are confident that her familiarity with the students, as well as her experience 
and commitment to their academic and personal development, will ensure a smooth and 
seamless transition for the children. 
 
We are confident that these changes will provide Oak Class with continued support and 
stability, and we look forward to the positive impact these developments will have on the 
children's learning experience. 
 
If you have any questions or would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Skingsley 
Headteacher 
 


